
Agenda 
FHSBC Neighborhood Communications Subcommittee 

Neighborhood Engagement Meeting 
April 30, 2020 

Online Zoom Webinar 
6:30 PM 

 
To Access the Meeting: 

https://zoom.us/j/93163318556 
 

Dial: +1 312 626 6799 
 

Webinar ID: 931 6331 8556 
 

A. Welcome 
 

B. Meeting Goals- Meg Guerrera, FHS Building Committee Chair 
 

C. FHSBC Process and Timeline Update- Meg Guerrera, FHS Building 
Committee Chair 
 

D. FHSBC Abutting Neighborhood Liaison- Sharon Mazzochi  
 

E. Presentation by TSKP Studio, Project Architects 
 

F. Question & Answer Session with Neighbors 
 

G. Next Steps 
 

H. Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc: Subcommittee Members  
 Paula Ray, Town Clerk  
   
 
 

https://zoom.us/j/93163318556


 
April 22, 2020  

Dear Neighbors, 

The Farmington High School (FHS) Building Committee was established to bring forward a design proposal to 
referendum that includes a comprehensive solution the FHS Statement of Needs. The Committee is committed to 
an inclusive process, ensuring that we hear from all stakeholders regarding the proposed design for the new 
Farmington High School facility. A Neighborhood Engagement Subcommittee was established to engage in 
discussions with abutting property owners and those that live in the Highlands neighborhood surrounding FHS. 
Now, the Neighborhood Engagement Subcommittee would like to hear from you. 

Unfortunately, our last Neighborhood Meeting was interrupted and ended abruptly, and we were not able to have 
a discussion on the proposed new building like we intended. We have enhanced our security measures and 
protocols for online meetings, and look forward to presenting the new building option and receiving your 
comments and questions.  

WHEN: April 30, 2020 from 6:30 PM – 8:00 PM 

Please share this information with your neighbors!  

WHERE: Zoom online webinar 

To Access the Webinar: https://zoom.us/j/93163318556  

Dial:  1 312 626 6799 

Meeting ID: 931 6331 8556 

A webpage dedicated to this meeting has been created on the FHS Building Project website, 
www.fhsbuildingproject.org. Feel free to send comments or questions to the FHS Building Committee through the 
online comment form on the building committee website, or by emailing aldaved@farmington-ct.org at any time. 

We look forward to your participation in the online meeting on April 30, 2020 at 6:30 pm.  

Sincerely, 

The FHS Building Committee Neighborhood Engagement Subcommittee   

https://zoom.us/j/93163318556
http://www.fhsbuildingproject.org/
mailto:aldaved@farmington-ct.org

